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Majority Leader welcomes Rob Wagner to Oregon Senate 
Clackamas, Multnomah and Washington county commissioners make appointment for 

Senate District 19 seat vacated by Sen. Richard Devlin 
 

SALEM – The Clackamas, Multnomah and Washington county commissioners today appointed 
Rob Wagner, of Lake Oswego, to the Oregon Senate. Wagner will fill the seat vacated when 
Sen. Richard Devlin, D-Tualatin, resigned early this year. 
 
In response, Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, made the following statement: 
 
“We are excited to welcome Rob Wagner to the Oregon Senate. As a product of Oregon 
Schools, and as a community college administrator who also has worked for the American 
Federation of Teachers of Oregon, he knows education. As a former legislative staff member 
and advocate, he knows the legislative process. I am excited to work with him as a colleague. 
The opening of our next Legislative Session is right around the corner, and I’m confident Rob is 
ready to hit the ground running.” 
 
Wagner was one of three nominees selected by representatives of the Clackamas, Multnomah 
and Washington county Democratic Party central committees and put forth to the 
commissioners of all three counties for potential appointment. Wagner will finish out the 
remainder of the current term in the seat vacated by Devlin, who resigned after his 
appointment to the Northwest Power and Conservation Council. 
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